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• School Meals: This week we have had lots of children refusing to eat their lunch. They say that they 
do not like it. Please select meals with your child to avoid this unnecessary upset.. 

• If you are providing a packed lunch, can we send in healthy meals. This week we have numerous 
children with packed lunches full of chocolate, cakes and crisps and no sandwiches.. 

• We still have a handful of child arriving late each morning. Gates open at 8.40am and close at 9am. 
Children need to be in class no later than 9am please. Being on time for school ensures that they do not 
miss vital parts of their lessons.. 

Message from Mrs Quinn 

   

 

Important Dates & Upcoming Events:  
 

Monday 6th May Bank holiday — school closed  

Monday 13th to 17th May Key Stage 2 SATS Friday 

 17th May Mental Health Week - Wear something  

Green  

Friday 24th May Non-Uniform Bottle Tombola    
prizes Friday  

24th May 3.15pm School closes for half term  

Monday 10th June School reopens 8.40am  

Friday 14th June  Coffee Morning from 9.30am 

IMPORTANT REMINDER:  It’s really important that you check the permissions & consents on your child's Arbor account. We 
still have a high percentage of parents who haven’t yet consented/declined in the permissions sessions. This could mean your 
child is missing out! Please spare a minute or two to check the parental consents & permissions on Arbor. Thanks in advance. 

Stars of the Week 
As we have no hall facilities, certificates 
will be given out in class. Please accept 
our apologies for this, but this is out of 
our control. 

Attendance 
We have joint winners this week: Yr3 & Yr4/5. Congratulations to both 

classes.  

Reception Acorns Georgie A 
Yr1 Beech Whole Class 
Yr2 Rowan Amalie N 
Yr3 Silver Birch Annabelle D-K 
Yr4 Hazel Charlie T 
Yr4/5 Oak Cal N 
Yr5/6 Juniper Alex D 
Yr6 Cherry Blossom Jenson P 

Class % Attendance 

Reception Acorns 94.74% 

Yr1 Beech 96.88% 

Yr2 Rowan 95.73% 

Yr3 Silver Birch 97.13% 

Yr4 Hazel 95.73% 

Yr4/5 Oak 97.13% 

Yr5/6 Juniper 96.88% 

Yr6 Cherry Blossom 94.92% 

Whole School 96.12% 

Headteacher: Mrs Quinn – kelly.quinn@bucktonvale.tameside.sch.uk 
Pastoral Enquiries: Mrs Frankish – lfrankish@victoriousacademies.org 

Reception: Mrs Brook – admin@bucktonvale.tameside.sch.uk 

This week I have managed to get in to 
some of the classes to look at the work the 
children have been producing. They have 
blown my socks off and I am really proud! 
Luckily, some classes have managed to 
spend their lunchtime on the field this week, 
thanks to the sunshine making an appear-
ance. Football rules have been reiterated to 
the children and if the rules are not fol-
lowed, children will not be allowed on to 
the field.  
I hope you have a wonderful Bank Holiday 
weekend. I will see you all on Tuesday. 
    Mrs Quinn 
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